
Dear Chair Barker, 
 
Small, local business cannot afford this! If you pass this, you are essentially driving small business 
owners out of business. 
It has happened before and Oregon lost revenue as well as great small businesses. 
Vote NO 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sharon Nicks 
4700 Salem Dallas Hwy NW 
Salem, OR 97304 
sknicks@hotmail.com 
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